J GoGuardian

September 24, 2019

Montgomery County Public Schools
Technology Department

850 Hungerford Drive

Rockville, Maryland 20850

Re. Data Deletion Request for 2018-2019
Dear Thomas Chapman and to Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to affirm that Liminex, Inc. doing business as GoGuardian has deleted
Personal Student Information for the 2018-2019 school year per Montgomery County
Public Schools' request. “Personal Student Information” means information collected
through GoGuardian’s products that may, alone or in combination with other available
information, be reasonably used to identify a current or former student enrolled in a K-12
school or K-12 school district.

Sincerely,

Anthony Dell -
Manager of Customer Success
Liminex, Inc. dba GoGuardian



